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MT Committee

From: Heidi Lea <heidileahi@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, September 29, 2019 3:02 PM
To: MT Committee
Subject: Hana Highway 

 
For committee meeting comment on Sept 30, 2019 
 
Please make signs indicating that tourists should pull aside if another car comes up from behind 
who clearly desires to pass by... honking should not even need to happen. So many tourists don’t 
even have their windows open! Or they get pissed when you honk, thinking that they need to just be 
more aggressive themselves. I don’t think there needs to be ‘a chain’ of more than a certain number 
requiring a driver to pull over, one slow driver ahead is no less frustrating than 3-5... 
 
Thanks for making change to help restore peace and respect to the drive - for our East Maui 
Community! 
 
Mahalo nui loa, 
Heidi Lea 
 
Kealaku, Hana, HI  
 
Sent from my iPhone 


